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Duck Tales
Chick Fil A Fundraisers

The Ducks are having a team spirit/fundraiser night at the Chick Fil A on Thursday, February 9.  Bring your 
friends and family any time from 6:00 to 9:00.  The team will receive 25% of the proceeds if you bring the 
flyer from the team website.  (And if you forget, we will make sure to have extras on hand.)  This is also an 
opportunity to sign up and pay for the Winter Clinic (see below).

If you can’t make it to this spirit night, we are planning another one for March 1.  We are looking forward to 
seeing lots of Ducks!

Winter Clinic

The 2012 Winter clinic is scheduled for every Saturday from February 25 until May 5, excluding April 7 for 
Easter weekend, at the Manassas Park Community Center. We will be in the water promptly at 5:00 pm and 
exit at 6:00 pm for each session. Please show up early and be ready to swim so each swimmer can get the 
most out of every session. This is a great time for our little ducklings to start working on proper strokes and  
conditioning for a great summer season that will be upon us before we know it.

The cost of the clinic is $55.00 per swimmer and $50.00 for each additional swimmer in multi-swimmer famili-
es if paid in full by check or cash on or before February 11, 2012. You are currently able to sign up on 
our website, however you cannot pay online. Payment can then be made at our spirit night on February 9. In 
the event you are unable to attend this spirit night please contact Marcia Thies at camt84@gmail.com or 
Therese Romagna at teekay68@yahoo.com prior to the early registration dead line date. If you signup and pay 
after February 11, 2012 the cost will increase to $60.00 per swimmer. Note that we will be unable to 
process credit card payments at anytime for winter clinic.  Space is limited and will be treated on a 
first come first serve bases.

Any first time swimmers please contact Marcia Thies at camt84@gmail.com or Therese Romagna at 
teekay68@yahoo.com so they can help by setting up an account for your family. Families with returning 
swimmers should only need to contact Marcia or Therese for a swimmer who did not swim with us last year.

2012 Sponsorship Drive

Who would like the chance to not have to pay the summer registration fee?  You will earn a chance to win 
Free Swim Fees for 2012 with every paid sponsor that you recruit.  Please check with your employers, family, 
friends and any local businesses that you frequent in the area.  For just $100 they will get their name on the 
back of our 2012 T-Shirts, an ad in all home meet sheets and they will be listed on our website with a link to 
their website for one year. The form can be found on the BLST website.  We must have all sponsor forms and 
payments no later than March 1st in order to be included on the team shirts.  If you have any questions, feel 
free to email Connie Goulet at nogoalz@verizon.net.

Calling All Artists

Do you want to see everyone on the team wearing your artwork?  We are having a contest to design the front 
of the 2012 T-Shirt.  Artwork must be black and white only, no larger than 8.5x11 and must be submitted elec-
tronically to nogoalz@verizon.net.  All submissions should be made no later than February 29th.  Call or email 
Connie Goulet if you have any questions.
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